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Assistant Superintendent Marsha Brown, Ed.D., Accepts New Position in Antioch Unified 
 
 
ORANGE, Calif., October 16, 2009–Orange Unified School District Assistant Superintendent of 

Educational Services, Marsha Brown, Ed.D. has accepted a position in the Antioch (CA) Unified 

School District. OUSD Superintendent of Schools, Renae Dreier, Ed.D., announced Dr. Brown’s 

promotion at the Board of Education Meeting last night. Dr. Brown will become Antioch’s new 

Associate Superintendent of K-12 Educational Services effective November 9th.  

 

“Orange Unified has benefitted from Dr. Brown’s expertise and dedication to the students of our 

district. Her breadth and depth of experience and talent will be missed by OUSD. This is a 

terrific opportunity for her. We are excited and proud of her,” said Superintendent Dreier.  

 

Dr. Brown came to Orange Unified beginning the 2007-08 school year as the Director of 

Alternative Education and ROP. Currently, she is in her second year as Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services. Prior to her time in Orange she was the Director of 

Alternative and Special Education in the Paramount Unified School District.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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